



TCL - 2024 Scorpion National Championship

Notice to Competitors

Number: 02

Rescheduled Races 4 & 5

Source: Race Committee

Venue: Castle Cove Sailing Club

Published: 2024-07-29 18:52

Notice:

With today's successful racing and achieving three race we are looking at tomorrow's forecast but are not confident of pulling any races forward.

Therefore Warning signal for Race 4 will be at 11:55

Race 5 will follow as soon as possible race 4.

If conditions allow, the Crew's race will follow race 5.

Printed at 2025-05-06 08:53